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Congratulations  
from  

Regional Councillor Joe Li 

 
As Regional Councillor for the City of Markham, I am honoured to extend my warmest greetings to 
everyone in attendance at the 16th Canada International Children’s Art Festival hosted by the 
Canada International Children's Art Foundation. 
 
I applaud the Canada International Children's Art Foundation for empowering children around the 
world to appreciate art and music, promoting multiculturalism, celebrating unity and diversity, 
and inspiring our young leaders to protect and save the environment.  By enabling opportunities 
to develop leadership skills, self confidence, and social awareness, the Festival is encouraging 
children to create a successful future and to become the future leaders of tomorrow. 
 
Thank you to the organizers, and volunteers your contributions to the community for making this 
event a grand success.  Please accept my heartfelt congratulations and best wishes for a most 
meaningful and auspicious occasion.  I wish you immense success in all your future endeavours. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 Joe Li 
Regional Councillor 
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